
Mental health services for 
child care providers

The Office of Substance Use and Mental 
Health (OSUMH) and the Office of Child 
Care (OCC) are partnering together to offer 
mental health services to qualified child 
care providers throughout Utah. 

To see if you qualify, scan the QR code and 
complete the survey. You will then be 
contacted within 3 business days. 
801-538-3939
ccmh@utah.gov
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